
A Great Start Preschool Fundraising Opportunities 2021-2022 

 
 

The following is an overview of our current fundraising programs.  

Please ask your family and friends to help! THANK YOU for your support! 
 

Kroger Community Rewards 

Last school year, AGSP earned $2213.31 for the school through this program.  Simply register your 

Kroger Plus Card and swipe it at checkout. It is free and takes only a few minutes to register.  Please 

ask your family to register their cards as well!  This program does not affect coupons or fuel points.  To 

register, Visit www.krogercommunityrewards.com. Sign in (or register) for your account, Follow the 

steps to My Account, to Plus Card and then to Community Rewards.  From there, please link your card 

with “A Great Start Preschool” or Org. #HY611. 
 
AmazonSmile 

Shop normally at Amazon but use this link:  http://smile.amazon.com/ch/26-0090573.  Amazon will 

donate 0.5% of your purchase price to A Great Start Preschool! Great news!  AmazonSmile customers 

can now support A Great Start Preschool Inc in the Amazon shopping app on iOS and Android mobile 
phones! Simply follow these instructions to turn on AmazonSmile and start generating donations. 

1. Open the Amazon Shopping app on your device 
2. Go into the main menu of the Amazon Shopping app and tap into 'Settings' 
3. Tap 'AmazonSmile' and follow the on-screen instructions to complete the process 

Box Tops for Education 

Since the Box Tops program has moved to an electronic format, we are only earning a couple dollars a 

school year. Check out more info on their website, https://www.boxtops4education.com/ .   If you happen to 

have any paper box tops that are not expired, we will continue to collect them.  

 

Staples Recycle For Education 

Recycle any used ink or toner cartridge, and we get $2 back in Staples Rewards per cartridge. Turn 

in your cartridges in the designated box near the preschool office. 
 

 

Other Opportunities to Support A Great Start Preschool’s Fundraising Efforts 

Refer to the document or email  christina@agreatstartpreschool.com to inquire about these special 

fundraiser events:  Art Show (Nov 11 & 12) and Preschool Prom (April 22).  We also plan to host a few 

Restaurant Fundraisers throughout the school year!   

 

By participating in these fundraisers, we do not have to ask you to sell things for our school.  We would 

rather you collect labels and used ink cartridges that you may already have at home and bring them in.  

Also, by doing simple online activities at http://www.boxtops4education.com , registering your Kroger 

Plus Card, shopping Amazon via Amazon Smile, and participating in the family fun activities, you can 

really help our school.  Please ask your family and friends to help!   

If you have any questions please contact Christina Miller at  

 

 christina@agreatstartpreschool.com or (937)312-1621. 
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